
 

 

 

 

 

 

           Rams February 1, 2022 Club Meeting 

Minutes 

                      Meeting Started @ 7:00 PM with 13 members present 

                      Meeting Adjourned 7:19 PM 

 

 

 

 

M 
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January Minutes :   Nelson Hole motioned to approve. Chris Baker seconded. 

    January Minutes were approved unanimously. 

 

Treasurer’s Report :  Ken Kaiser motioned to approve and seconded by Butch  

     Pendergrass. It was approved unanimously 

 

Old Business:    No old business to report. 

 

Birthdays :   Happy Birthday to: 

    Ronald (Ronnie) Lambert 2/17, Rodney (Andrew) Lankford 2/10, 

    Chico Arguello 2/12, Ed Wolfkamp 2/21, Bob Sheesley 2/18  

 

Club Recognition :  Rod Stauffer was recognized for his donation of the RAMS clock 

 

New Business:               Paid member drawing for Rams clock was won by James Miller 

 

    Reminder : March 1 will be here before you know it, so please  

     pay your dues by then to remain a member of the Rams club! 

 

    Howard Bass spoke with Mr. Hunter about spraying for weeds. He 

    will do it for $1000.00. Ken Kaiser motioned we do this and Butch 

    Pendergrass seconded. It was approved unanimously. 

 

    It was suggested we roll the runway at least by mid-May in  

     preparation for the Warbird Event. 

 

    There was discussion about the entrance road being very poor  

     from the house to the gate. Perhaps a deal can be made with 

      Yadkin County when they come to repair the road. 

 

    We need to establish the dates for the events this year so they can 

     be published. So far we have: 

 

    Warbirds June 15-19    

                                                     Heli  June 24-26 

                                                    Jet Classic July 28-31 

                                                    RCEFF  Aug 19-21 

               Giant Scale ? 

               Swap Meet ? 

                                                      

          50/50 Raffle won by Ken Means. Total pot of $46.00. 

                                               $23.00 to Ken and $23.00 to the Club.        

 

Adjournment :  There being no further business to discuss, Ken Kaiser   

    motioned to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded by Charlie  

     Lasley and passed unanimously at 7:19 PM. 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


